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Dear Parents, 

Thank you to all parents for the support that you have shown the school and your children as we have 
implemented the new read write inc programme. Reading is the foundation of learning, Ruth Miskin reminds 
us that,   

 ‘Every child has the right to read because without being able to read children have absolutely no access into 
their education.’ (Ruth Miskin, Creator of RWI) 

Reading opens the door to learning. A child who reads a lot and widely will become a good reader. A good 
reader will be able to read more challenging material. A child who reads challenging material is a child who will 
learn quickly and effectively. The more a child learns, the more he/she will want to find out. Using RWI, the 
children learn to read effortlessly so that they can put all their energy into comprehending what they read. It 
also allows them to spell effortlessly so that they can put all their energy into composing what they write. 

We would like to congratulate your child on successfully completing the Read Write Scheme, this means that 
your child has plugged the gaps in their phonic knowledge identified in the first assessment. Your child will 
now be taught by their class teacher in a group of 12 for the Literacy hour.  

Kind regards, 

Mrs L Concannon and Mrs D Morgan.  
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